
  

President  D. B. ñBullò Walker, INGLESIDE  AREA COUNCIL, P.O. Box 1046, 
Aransas Pass, Texas 78355-1046  dustybulltx@gmail.com   

July & August 2019 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Sep 02 Labor Day 

Sep 11 Patriot Day 

Sep 16 IRS Quarterly Tax Due 

 

Sep 18 USAF Birthday (1947) 

Sep 21 POW/MIA Recognition Day 

Sep 29 Gold Star Motherõs Day 

Oct 03 INGLESIDE AREA COUNCIL Director/

Officer Lunch, Paradise Key, 11:30 

am 

Oct 13 USN Birthday (1775) 

Oct 14 Columbus Day 

Oct 27 Navy Day 

Oct 31 Halloween 

Nov 03 Daylight Savings Time Ends 

 

ALL Officer/Director Meetings are OPEN 

to all Navy League members!  We ap-

preciate your inputs on how to make 

our Council more efficient and fun.  Our 

only request is to please tell Bull Walker 

[361-463-1201 or 

dustybulltx@gmail.com] in advance that 

you will be attending.  We want to en-

sure we have ample space. 

MEMBER ANNIVERSARIES: 

 (Years as Member/Anniversary Date of Renewal) 

NLUS has updated/modernized the old On-Line-Community, the program that we use to update our lo-

cal records.  Now you have the option to update your own records.  Log-on to the Navy League website 

(www.navyleague.org) register, then you have access to all member information.  If you have any ques-

tions or comments please feel free to contact Bull Walker [463-1201 (C)], or dustybulltx@gmail.com] 

THANK YOU. 
 

NONE in the next 60 days. 

Membership Renewals: 
 

F. Dennis Roberts (37  
yrs) and Elizabeth Higgins 

(18 yrs) 
 

We sincerely appreciate your 
continued support! 
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Presidentõs Corner 

òBullõs Eyeó 

I hate to start off a newsletter with bad news but Frank Hametner, 

NLUS Life Member (31 years), Naval Aviator, former Coast Guards 

man, golfer, husband, father, grand father, and dear friend passed 

away 03 August 2019 of stomach cancer in San Antonio, TX. 

 

 

 

 

 

Schools have started so we should be getting updates from our 

JROTCs in the next publication.   

 

Please mark your calendars for our 22nd Annual Coast Guard 

Awards Ceremony and BBQ:  We have set the date, 21 February 

2020 at Valent Hall (Coast Guard Headquarters at the Corpus Christi 

International Airport).  If you can please make an effort to attend, it 

is a super event (even if I say soé). 

 

I hope that you have a great Labor Day, be safe.  Pray for the Floridi-

ans and that Dorian stays away. 

 

 

  Bull  

Officers/Directors: 

  

D.B. òBulló Walker (President) 

(National Director) 

Dusty Walker (Vice President) 

Felix Keeley (Treasurer) 

(National Director) 

Pete Perkins (Secretary) 

 

Bill Janecek (Honorary Direc-

tor) 

Steve Morehead 

LIFE MEMBERS 

(Year became LIFE members) 

Nancy ALLEN (1988),  Karen CERVENKA (1997), John F. CHAPMAN (2003), Cecil A. CHILDERS III (1993), Gloria & Bob 

CLINE (2003), Alan DEARDORFF (2001), Bonnie DEMMITT (1997), Wilson C. EDWARDS (1988), Norman R. FLEEMAN, Jr. 

(1998), Reneatha D. GOLMAN (1989), Jeff GORDON (1995), Alan GRELLING (1975), Ernest L. HAGNESS (1999), Judy & 

David HAWLEY (2002), Martha & Jim ISBELL (2000), Bill W. JANECEK (1997), Pamela H. & Ronald E. JORGENSEN (1996), 

Barbara & George KANE (1992), Upinder KAMAL (2001), Felix P. KEELEY (1992), Cassy B. KEY (2001), Larry C. KEY (2001), 

Vickie L. & Paul W. LOEFFLER (1999), Josephine MILLER (1989), John MILLER (1989), William M. MILLER ( 2007), Steve 

MOREHEAD (2008), Peter B. MORGAN (1988), Bob OõDONNELL (1993), Christine M. PENNING (2003), Ron PIFER (2001), 

Billie N. & Clayton E. POENISCH (2000), Oralia & Felix C. RAMIREZ (1992),  Jim A. ROBINSON (1986), Steve A. STEPHENSON 

(1999), Chela STORM (2000), Tina TREADWAY (1989), Diane & W. Aaron TUCKER (2002), Donna & William R. VADEN 

(1998), Marcia W. & Donald B. WALKER (1994), Elaine WILLEFORD-KEMP (1992), Ronald R. WOODRUFF (2001), and Carl 

D. WORKMAN (2002). 

Total of 54! 
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We need YOU as a citizen in support of the Sea Services (United States Navy, United 

States Marine Corps, United States Coast Guard, and U.S. Flag Merchant Marine). 

Who is the Navy League? 

It is a community service organization with over 45,000 members worldwide, and 250 councils 

(chapters) conducting activities in local communities. 

Theodore Roosevelt promoted the founding of the Navy League in 1902, which was supported 

by the civilian and business communities ð the condition that continues today.   

 AND EVERYONE is eligible to be a member, we are all civilians. 

Mission and Goals: 

To educate national leaders and the nation in the necessity of a strong Maritime Service. 

Support the men and women of the Sea Services. 

Provide assistance to Sea Service families. 

Support youth programs. 

Did you know? 

The US Navy has approximately the same number of ships today as BEFORE World War Il.  A seri-

ous decline that began in the 1990s and continues today due to insufficient funding. 

95% of world-wide trade is now transported by sea. 

The deterrent value of a strong Navy and Coast Guard and the need to protect the commercial 

sea lanes and maritime borders are necessary for our nationõs continued vitality and strength. 

Americaõs security and economic interests extend to every region of the globe. 

 

If you would be interested in supporting the United States Sea Services please give us a call or 

drop us a note.  A membership application is on the last page of the newsletter. 

Please pass this newsletter to a friend and ask them to join us. 

Thank you! 
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Los Falcons are gearing up for another great year. After our fabulous teacher 
training, we are now ready to start with the new corps of cadets and continue with 
our goal of making it to the State finals once again.  With over 80 cadets out prac-
ticing in our beautiful summer climate, we are bound to find at least some that can 
contribute.  Looking forward to the competitions this year and hoping everyone 
stays safe.  Enjoy this year. 
  

/ƘƛŜŦ /ŀǊƭƻǎ aŀǊǉǳŜȊΦ ¦{bόwŜǘύ  
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